From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: A303 Stonehenge area byways
Date: 03 July 2019 20:05:04

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to lodge an objection to the proposed closure of numerous byways (temporary or permanent) around

Stonehenge. I understand that there needs to be a solution to the traffic problems in the area, but this can be

addressed without closing these byways. The current proposal appears to be driven by English-Heritage and
their wish to enforce no unpaid viewing of Stonehenge, not the actual traffic issues.

There are cheaper more public friendly ways to address the traffic issues......

Kind regards,
Garry

G Jones Boiler Services Ltd
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